
 

 

 

 

 

9th May 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to let you about packed lunches in Reception and Nursery.  

We would like to make you aware that in Early Years we have children who have severe 

allergies to nuts and chickpeas and we therefore politely request that you take this into 

consideration when packing a lunch for your child.  We would appreciate it if you could 

avoid items such as whole nuts, peanut butter sandwiches, chickpeas and hummus. 

We would like to thank you for your cooperation with this. 

Yours sincerely  

 

The Early Years Team.      


